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PCSPMSA Online Store is now open
until March 31st. 
Visit:
https://spurrs2023.itemorder.com

6 Week Goal Keeper Camp
March 25th - April 29th
Registration open on RAMP
Contact Matt for more info

Physical Activity Tax Receipts for
2022 Programs are available on
RAMP.

Easter Camp available for kids born
in 2012/2013 pg. 5

Thank you to Jordan Pitcher on his
dedication to our association during
his 4 week work term. He has been
working behind the scenes on some
upcoming projects that we are
looking forward to sharing in the
near future.

In late February, we welcomed Matt to the PCSPMSA team as
Technical Director. Since coming on board, Matt has shown
fervent hope for our associations growth and continued
success. 
 
The Executive Committee feel that Matt is a great fit to this
association and we are excited to see all that he has to offer to
our players, coaches and soccer community.

Words from our Technical Director:

I was really happy and excited with the
Club's future after having my first
meeting with the coaches. I could see
the truth in what I have been hearing
about how great and passionate the
association is with the sport!

I would like to mention that we will be
running our first Goalkeeper
Development Camp, for all ages and
skill levels.

We are still taking in registrations for
our BU13 and GU13 Metro teams. Please
contact me for more information.

technical_director@pcspminorsoccer.ca

Thank you, 
Matt
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Did you know that our association has an
active account at the GREEN DEPOT? 

Donating your recyclables is easy. You can
deliver and assign your recyclables to
account 7289726 or you can reach out to
one of the Executives and we can arrange
pick up. 

For more information, contact us at
inquiries@pcspminorsoccer.ca

 

You can overcome anything, if, and only if, you
love something enough.
                                                                                                     - Lionel Messi
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March 13 - Jake Kendall (BU11) turned 10 years old
March 19 - Carrick Kenway (BU7) turning 6 years old
March 21 - James Layman (BU11) turns 11 years old

March 25 - Reid Newhook (BU11) turning 10 years old 
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Over the last few weeks some of our players took part in a couple tournaments. Thank
you to the Town of CBS, CBS Soccer Association and Paradise BU12 travel team for
hosting these tournaments. A lot of fun was had and some great memories made.

Pictured: 
(Back row L-R) Declan Donahue, Noah Sharpe, Culle

McNeil, Dylan Pritchett, Henry Moores
(Front row L - R) Henry Lawlor, T.J Rideout, Henry

Mahon, Jake Kendall, Kade Strickland

Pictured: 
(L-R) Landon McLean, James Layman, Matty Cooke,

Owen Hayes, Liam Squires-Huggett, Luke Soulier
(player with St. John's Soccer Club)

Pictured: 
Isla McCrate, Ella McDonald ,
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 Registration is open to all kids born in 2012/2013
(members/non-members)
Limited Spaces
Register online via RAMP under 'Clinic Registration'
Inquiries: Jordan Pitcher, jordan.pitcher72@ed.cna.nl.ca

We have teamed up with students in the Community Recreation
Leadership Program from CONA to put off an Easter Skills Camp 
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SPECIAL THANKS
TO OUR METRO LEAGUE  SPONSORS
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Platinum Sponsors

Gold Sponsors

Bronze Sponsors
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